
            NATIONAL VISION ADMINISTRATORS, LLC. 
 

1200 Route 46 West, Clifton, NJ  07013 / 1 (888) 682-2020 / www.e-nva.com 
 

Dear Lafayette College Employee: 

We are pleased to offer you enrollment in a voluntary Optical Vision Plan     
("Opti-vision") for Lafayette College employees. Opti-Vision is administered 
by National Vision Administrators, L.L.C. (NVA).  We would also like to take 
this opportunity to review the features of the Opti-Vision program. 
 
The cost to enroll for 2018 will be $6.60 per family. 

Under the Opti-Vision program, you will receive up to 50% off retail prices for 
eye care services when utilizing an NVA provider of eye care. The 
identification card you will receive may be used by family members as often 
as necessary throughout the year. You will pay the provider directly when 
obtaining services. There are no forms for you to file and no reimbursement 
to be obtained from NVA. Simply present your identification card to the 
participating provider and obtain services according to the predetermined 
schedule of benefits. 

The Opti-Vision plan will offer you substantial savings on the amounts you 
are currently paying for eye care. Simply fill out the form and return it with 
a check made payable to “National Vision Administrators”. If you are a 
new enrollee, you will soon receive your new NVA Opti-Vision identification 
card.  Otherwise, please continue to use the NVA Vision card that you 
currently have. 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free 
to contact NVA's Customer Service line at 1-800-672-7723. 

Sincerely, 

 

Client Services                                                                                               
National Vision Administrators, L.L.C. 

 


